
President message 
On the occasion of the national volunteer week 

April 15th  – 21st 2012 
 

 
Dear ActionS’ volunteers, 
 
In the name of the board members of the foundation ActionS for a 
better childhood life quality, please allow me to express to each of you 
our heartfelt appreciation to all the help that you are extending to the 
foundation enabling this project to go forward in its plans. 
 
Be proud to be part of the 12.5 million Canadian volunteers who have 
the gift to offer generously their time throughout the country to create 
vibrant and resilient communities. 
 
Despite ActionS’ young age, we are proud of the contribution of nearly 
150 persons who have devoted thousands of hours of their time, 
experience and energy so that our fundraising activities are carried out 
effectively and thus enabling the foundation to reach its goals and 
accomplish its mission. 
 
Thanks to you and to all the donors and sponsors that support ActionS, 

the foundation is doing its part towards thousands of disadvantaged 
children throughout the Greater Montreal trying to improve their standard 
of living through a financial or material support that exceeded $ 
130,000.00 in two years’ time. 
 
Thank you so much for everything you have done, you are doing and 
that you will do to help fighting childhood poverty in our society and give 
a good glimmer of hope to these children so that they regain their human 
dignity. 
 
With my best wishes for a good national volunteer week.  
 
Razek Syriani 
 


